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 Michael and 

Irfana Wood

OBJ2016/2611/P 01/07/2016  17:51:05 Our property in Bromwich Avenue backs onto the site so we will be amongst neighbours most affected 

in terms of loss of privacy and views. Sorry to object but we are shocked to see the size and scope of 

this development, particularly the planned top floor accommodation which in our view is out of 

proportion to the existing property and not in keeping with the surrounding roofscape. With an 

unobstructed view into our property any attic conversion at no.49 will impact us adversely but we 

would plead for a less overbearing solution, ideally comprising a single rear dormer to mirror that on 

the adjoining semi and on most other houses in this conservation area.

8 Bromwich 

Avenue
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